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Construction disrupts traffic on St. Albert Trail in Edmonton
Edmonton... Motorists can expect delays and lane closures Nov. 3-5 on St. Albert Trail between Gervais
Road and Campbell Road between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. to accommodate the construction of detours for the
Northwest Anthony Henday Drive. 

The six-lane detour is approximately one kilometre in length and is expected to open Nov. 5, weather
permitting. No speed limit changes are anticipated after the detour construction is completed and the detour
is open to traffic.  

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, pilot vehicles, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.

Visit www.northwestconnect.ca for more information about the Northwest Anthony Henday Drive ring
road project. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather McLachlan
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-422-7070
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Margaret Anne J. Taylor
Communications
Stoney Trail Group
403-264-6444

Alberta Government | Newsroom | Ministries Listing | Transportation Home Page | News Releases | Top of
Page | 

Send us your comments or questions

Copyright(©) 2008 Government of Alberta

 

http://www.northwestconnect.ca/
HTTP://Alberta.ca
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
HTTP://www.Alberta.ca/home/ministries.cfm
http://www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca/
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
http://Alberta.ca/home/feedback.cfm
http://www.addthis.com/bookmark.php

